
Due to the spread of covid-19 Steger Storm is canceling both open registration dates 3/20 and 4/4.  
 
Once the Steger Community Center (3501 S Hopkins Steger,IL 60475) is reopened they will take 
registration for football and cheer at any time during business hours.  
 
We will reschedule meet and greet registration dates once we are able to.  
 
During this trying time please stay healthy and safe. We look forward to seeing everyone again 
soon. 
Any questions regarding football or cheer feel free to reach out to Steve at 708-829-9135. 


